Thank you for writing a letter of recommendation on behalf of your player’s application for a youth membership through the Play It Forward program. The goal of this program is to eliminate potential barriers and create opportunities for traditionally underrepresented youth to access and experience the joy of ultimate.
In a few sentences, please describe any challenges your player may face with membership fees and how receiving a membership through the program would support USA Ultimate’s goal of increasing access to our sport and participation among low-income youth. We appreciate you taking the time to support those players who need assistance the most.
If you have any questions, please email Leah at Leah@hq.usaultimate.org
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